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August 27, 2009

Ms. Mary Zitwer-Millman

The Eugene Zitwer Foundation
50 Court St, Ste 702

Brooklyn, NY 11201-4831

Dear Ms. Zitwer-Millman:

I want to thank you very much for your generosity in contributing to the
Maimonides Infants and Children’s Hospital of Brooklyn over the years. We
are sorry you were not able to attend our recent Donors” Reception, but we
know how busy your schedule is, especially during these summer months. It
was a lovely event and we are enclosing a certificate of appreciation for your
support for the Children’s Hospital. We are also enclosing a gift from us
recognizing your important contribution as a Sapphire Donor. There is no
question that without your support we would not have had the beginnings of
our Children’s Hospital. Your continued generosity will lay the foundation for
our future.

At the luncheon we were privileged to introduce our upcoming project; the
creation of a new Ambulatory Academic Pavilion inclusive of a special series
of apartments for families known as the Casa dei Bambini. Together we hope
to build this new building adjacent to our new inpatient facility. This will
enhance our ability to provide quality outpatient care. It will also provide a
needed respite for families of children who are hospitalized over long periods
of time and who come from far away.

Once again, thank you very much for your generosity and we look forward to
our continued relationship with you.

An additional note: we are delighted to be cosponsoring, with the Casa dei
Bambini, a major fundraiser this coming September 12" to be held at the Surf
Club in Westchester County. You should be receiving a separate invitation to
this event. We look forward to welcoming you for the evening. We wish you a
healthy and happy remainder of the summer.

Very sincerely yours,

D, Pt

Steven P. Shelov, MD, MS

Chairman, Department of Pediatrics

Vice President, Maimonides Infants and Children’s Hospital of Brooklyn
Professor of Pediatrics, SUNY Downstate School of Medicine
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